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The Buffalo Bills Are Heading to the Playoffs 

Show Your Support on the Bradner Stadium Fence 
  

January 10, 2022—Olean—William J. Aiello, Mayor of the City of Olean, is pleased to announce that the 

Bradner Stadium fence is available for Buffalo Bills fans to show their support for the team. 

“Let’s show Olean’s support for the Bills by attaching flags, banners and posters to the fence along the 

East State Street side of Bradner Stadium,” Mayor Aiello said.  “Please be sure to secure your items so 

they do not fly away.” 
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